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Donna Conkling

From: Nicole Lemerond <nlemerond@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:22 PM

To: Clerk's Department

I am writing again to urge the Village not to eliminate recycling pick up at the house.  Now is not the time to be taking 

away services WHILE increasing the budget.  The streets will look terrible with garbage cans and recycling overflowing all 

over the place.  It's bad enough with the boxes all over the street now.  Plus it creates a significant hardship for many. 


